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The Government of Nova Scotia thanks the Centre for Research & 
Education on Violence Against Women and Children at the University 
of Western Ontario for permission to adapt material from their public 
education campaign, “It’s Not Right! Neighbours, Friends and Families 
for Older Adults” (www.neighboursfriendsandfamilies.ca). The original 
campaign was supported by the Public Health Agency of Canada 
through the Federal Elder Abuse Initiative.

Nova Scotia’s Senior Abuse Strategy and the Strategy for Positive 
Aging are guiding documents for the government on seniors’ issues. 
Therefore, the toolkit has been adapted to align with the goals and 
core messages of these two strategies.

Thank you to all those who took time out of their busy schedules 
to participate in field testing in the Annapolis Valley region and 
Pictou/Antigonish region. These community members provided 
valuable feedback on the content and design of the toolkit to make 
sure we were communicating our messages clearly. Without your 
feedback this toolkit would not be what it is today.

Thank you to the Steering Committee of the Nova Scotia Network  
for the Prevention of Senior Abuse for your input and support of 
this toolkit.

Thank you also to the staff and consultants—Jocelyn Yerxa, Joanne 
Wise, Chris Bennett, Wendy Aird, and Natalie Webster—who worked 
together to develop and design this toolkit over the past year.

Most of all, thank you to all the community champions who use the 
toolkit. Tools are meant for making things. With every presentation 
you give and every discussion you lead, you help to make your 
community a better place to live. 
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